
 

 

 Construction Update 

 March 13, 2017 
 

 

Mainline roadway paving is complete! We appreciate your patience 
as we continue finishing up the remaining work items.  
  

What's next? 

Crews will open the 200 West intersection and I-15 Off-Ramp to traffic 

later next week, once the concrete has cured. Crews will continue 
working through the coming weeks to complete remaining activities 

which include side street tie-ins, curb and gutter installation and 

driveway approaches.  

 

Tomorrow, Tuesday, March 14 through March 28: Crews will 
excavate in advance of curb and gutter replacement. Excavation will 

begin on the south side of 400 North at 100 West and will move east to 
the eastern project limits. Work will then move to the area from 200 

West to 100 West, then 200 West to 500 West and ending between 500 
West and the I-15 Off-Ramp.   

  

As early as March 28, crews will begin curb and gutter 

placement. Once curb and gutter has been placed and is curing, crews 
will begin work on side street tie-ins and driveway approaches.  

 

What are the impacts? 

 Crews will close the eastbound right lane during the day.  

 NO PARKING ON 400 NORTH while crews complete work. 

o We know construction has been especially difficult for 400 
North residents and businesses. We appreciate your patience 

as we near project completion. We are pushing to complete 
work as soon as possible and we need your help to stay on 

schedule.  



o Please do not park inside the work zone during this time and 

pay attention to notifications and signs regarding parking 
restrictions as the work moves from one area of the project 

to another. Vehicles parked in the work zone slow down 
construction, could damage new concrete or lead to re-work. 

o Bountiful Police Department will also provide additional 
parking enforcement during this time to help us complete 

work as quickly as possible.  

 Side streets may be impacted or intermittently closed as crews 
remove and replace asphalt to match the new concrete 
roadway on 400 North. 

Have questions regarding your property? 

Call us at 888-556-0232, ext. 2 or email us at 400North@utah.gov. We 
are here to help! 
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